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We would like to thank all those people who responded to the Royal
National Lifeboat Institution appeal for foreign or out of date coins. These
have been passed on to the RN.L.I. with their very grateful thanks. We shall
remain a collecting point for the coins.

Once more we are able to look forward to a Christmas production from the
Shipton W.I. Players with which to start the festive season. Ali Baba is the
new pantomime, definitely not to be missed. This year there is also to be a
matinée for the benefit of those unable to attend the evening performances.
Details on page 5.

We wish all our readers a Happy Christmas and a peaceful and prosperous
New Year.
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Articles for publication in the February / March issue should be submitted to the
Editor at the address below, by January 8th, 1994.
"The Wychwood” is on sale at Milton and Shipton Post Offices, and some other
shops, at 20p per copy.

The annual subscription is £1.20, including delivery, or £3.20 including postage,
to anywhere in the United Kingdons. For overseas airmail rates, please consult
Miss Doreen Barnes, 8, Wychwood Drive, Milton-u-Wychwood, (0993) 831411.
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